
LONGHILL HIGH SCHOOL  
Consent form for Publication of student work & photographs  

  
 

  
Throughout your child’s time at Longhill High school, it is likely that they will be involved in 
various events and activities. These images may then be used during presentations in 
subsequent lessons.   
  
Images may also be used to celebrate success through their publication in newsletters, on 
the school website and occasionally in public and social media.  
  
To comply with the Data Protection Act 2018, we need parent/carer permission before taking 
images of members of the school.  We will also ensure that when images are published that 
the students cannot be individually identified by the use of their names.  
  
In accordance with guidance from the Information Commissioner’s Office, parent/carers who 
take images of their children at school events may do so purely for their own personal use.  
To respect everyone’s privacy, and in some cases protection, these images should not be 
published/made publicly available on social networking sites, nor should any comment be 
made on social networking sites involving other students captured in digital/video images.  
  
As a parent/carer, by ticking the relevant box on the consent form you are indicating that you 
agree to the school taking and using digital/video images of your child.  It is understood that 
the images will only be used to support learning activities or as part of publicity that 
reasonably celebrates success and promotes the work of the school.  
  
  
By ticking the relevant box on the admissions form, I agree to the above policy.  
  
  
  


